
SAN FRANCISCO 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

May 20, 2014 

Stacy Bradley, AJCP 
Capital and Planning Division 
San Francisco Recreation and Park Department 
City & County of San Francisco 
30 Van Ness Avenue, 4th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Dear Ms. Bradley: 

I have reviewed the information you provided regarding the proposed 
acquisition by the San Francisco Recreation and Park Department of the Francisco 
Reservoir property (Block/Lot Nos. 0046/001 and 0047/001). We have determined 
that, per CEQA Guidelines Section 15060(c)(2), which states that CEQA does not 
apply if "the activity will not result in a direct or reasonably foreseeable indirect 
physical change in the environment," the proposed acquisition does not require 
review under CEQA. At such time that improvements for the site are proposed, 
these improvements would be subject to separate environmental review pursuant 
to CEQA. 

Sincerely, 

4 
Rick Cooper 
Senior Environmental Planner 

1650 Mission St. 
Suite 400 
San Francisco, 
CA 94103-2479 

Reception: 

415.558.6378 

Fax: 

415.558.6409 

Planning 
Information: 

415.558.6377 

wwwsfpianning.org  


